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8755 W. Higgins Road 
Suite 500 
Chicago, IL 60631 

www.littelfuse.com August 30, 2024 
 

To : Valued Customer 
From : Littelfuse Product Management 

 
Subject : Change in fuse diameter for Littelfuse Very Fast-Acting 251 Series PICO fuses (5A - 15A 
inclusive) 

 
For assurance of supply on the Littelfuse very fast-acting 251 series PICO fuses (5A - 15A inclusive), 
we are going to change fuse diameter of these fuses, as with the below max values: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The affected part numbers are listed on the attached file. 

When is the target implementation? 
We will start shipping fuses with the new fuse diameter, effective immediately. 

 
 

Validation report for fuses with new thickness 

Please see attached. 
 

Should there be further clarifications or concerns re: this, please contact your local Littelfuse Sales 
Office or Product Management Team to help you. 

 

 
Best regards, 
Daniel Wang 
Director Global Product Management 
DWang@littelfuse.com 
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